
 

AUBURN’S MAYOR QUILL TO SERVE ON  

GOVERNOR’S REGIONAL COUNCIL 

 
  (August, 2011) Auburn Mayor, Michael Quill will join business 

and community leaders along with elected officials from neighboring 

counties in serving on one of Governor Andrew Cuomo’s ten Regional 

Economic Development Councils.  Recently launched, the Central New 

York Regional Economic Development Council will represent Cayuga, 

Onondaga, Cortland, Oswego and Madison counties.   

 “I am looking forward to this partnership with our neighboring 

counties. Like Auburn, each Central New York community is ripe with 

potential.  Bringing together the expertise and resources from each county 

will leverage our strengths and maximize every asset in Central New York 

to attract opportunities for growth”, stated Mayor Quill. 

 More information on the Governor’s Regional Economic 

Development Council can be found at http://www.governor.ny.gov/ . 

 


